

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
Tel. Nos. (632) 8 929-66-26 to 29 · (632) 8 929-62-52
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph/Email: web@denrgov.ph

MEMORANDUM

2 0 APR 2023

TO

All Regional Executive Directors

The Directors

Environmental Management Bureau Mines and Geosciences Bureau

All Regional Line Bureau Directors

ATTENTION:

All Chiefs, Regional Strategic Communication and Initiatives Group

All Heads, Bureau Information Office

FROM

The Assistant Secretary

Human Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral Initiatives

SUBJECT

SUBMISSION OF CONDUCTED ACTIVITIES, PROGRAMS

AND INITIATIVES CONCERNING SOLID WASTE

MANAGEMENT

This refers to the partnership of the Department with the Commonwealth Scientific and Industrial Research Ogranisation (CSIRO) for the upcoming Marine Litter Monitoring and Capacity Building Programme at Puerto, Princesa City, Palawan this 29 May to 9 June 2023.

CSIRO is an Australian government agency that focuses on scientific research and provides positive economic, environmental, and social impacts through their planning, monitoring and evaluation. This further aims to provide a marine plastic litter monitoring tool and capacity building programme using scientific based technologies and to develop baseline information for the assessment of marine litter in coastal, inland and rural areas.

In line with this, may we request you to submit a consolidated summary of the activities, programs and initiatives conducted by your respective office concerning solid waste management for the past three (3) years, including proposed plans for the next two (2) years using the following format:

Title of the Activity/Program	Date	Partner Agency/ Organization and/or Stakeholder	Venue/ Location	Objective	Result/ Outcome

You may submit the aforementioned data on 26 April 2023 to hwmasuda@denr.gov.ph or should you have clarifications on the matter, you may contact Mr. John Paul G. Labrague at (02) 8926-66-26 loc. 2021

For your information and consideration.

HIRO V. MASUDA, DBA, CESO III